
I am hosting a tinnitus tea party and you are invited. 

 

You are invited to join me for a chat and cuppa during the upcoming Tinnitus Awareness Week. 

We will be raising funds to support Tinnitus Australia’s Hearing and Tinnitus Support Hotline. 

 

5pm-6pm on Monday 6 February, 2023:  

Tea for Professionals (Audiologists, ENTs or other health professionals) 

 

Or 

 

11am-1pm on Thursday 9 February, 2023:  

Tea for Tinnitus (all welcome) 

 

 

Where:  

In person at Inner Ease Tinnitus Centre, 166 Warwick Street, West Hobart. 

On Zoom - Zoom link provided upon registration 

 

Cost:  

By donation 

 

Register and RSVP: 

Email Dani Fox innereasetinnituscentre@gmail.com  

or text/call Dani on zero416 978543 

 

Please share this invitation with any family or friends who you think would like to support this 

fundraising and awareness opportunity.  

I look forward to seeing you there. 
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